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South Harringay  School  

Friday 02 February  2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Open Days  

We held the first of our open events this past week. We welcomed in parents 
and carers of children in year 6 and year 2. We 
received a lot of positive feedback from those who 
attended; it was clear that these parents and carers 
loved having the chance to look at their children’s 
learning and the opportunity to see their learning 
environment,  both in the classroom and around the 
school. The next open events are:  

 

Tuesday 6th February – Year 5: 2:45 – 3:25pm 

Thursday 8th February – Year 3:  2:45 – 3:25pm 

Tuesday 20th February – Year 4: 2:45 – 3:25pm 

Wednesday 21st February – Year 1: 2:30 – 3:15pm 

 

Safer Internet Day  

Harley, our computing lead, presented 
assemblies to children in years 1-6 this week 
about online safety in recognition of Safer 
Internet Day. The organisers of this day have a 
website which has resources to support 
parents/carers as well as children. You can find 
it by clicking here.  

 

Our computing curriculum includes lessons which focus on online safety and the 
children encounter these regularly across the year. However, this assembly was 
a handy reminder of the importance of remaining safe online. Here are some 
links to some other websites which can support you with up-to-date 
information about staying safe online:  

https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/internet-safety-links.htm 

https://www.childnet.com/ 

https://www.internetmatters.org/  
 

School Council Non-uniform day 

Continuing our theme of contribution, school council would like us to support 
our chosen charity, DEC Disaster Emergency Committee, by organising a non-
uniform day to raise funds. 

Non-uniform day will be held in the last week of this half term. 

For KS2 it will be on Tuesday 6th February 2024 

For KS1 it will be on Wednesday 7th February 2024.  

Nursery Tours   

Nursery tours are now available 
throughout the upcoming 
months. Please 
share this link with 
anyone who you 
think may be inter-
ested!   

Family Room  

We have a newly decorated 
room in our school called the 
family room.  You can see a 
photo of it underneath this 
news item. Sometimes, we 
need to meet with parents or 
carers about an issue and we 
want to make sure that the 
environment is a little warmer 
and inviting than some of our 
other meeting rooms. If you 
ever need to speak to one of us 
confidentially about anything 
that is concerning, you, can 
book an appointment via the 
school office.   

https://www.saferinternetday.org/
https://www.saferinternetday.org/
https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/internet-safety-links.htm
https://www.childnet.com/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/classes/nursery-2/


 

 

 

 

        

   

      

   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             

 

 

   

Our mathletes for last week: Luke 3 Acacia                       Our mathletes for this week: Kidis 4 Cherry 

                                             

                                  

  Our mathlete class last week:  6 Acer   Our mathlete class for this week:  5 Magnolia 

 

 

Our super readers for last week:  Freya 3A                                         Our super readers for this week:        Ralph 3W 

    Alice 4C                                                             Ruby 4C 

    Marlo  5E                                      Clemmie 5M 

    Bruno 6M                                                                                              Benjamin  6A 

 

Quiz master classes:    3 Willow                                                                     Quiz master classes:     3 Acacia 

Governing Body 

A reminder that all nominations to join our governing body need to be received by the school by next Monday, 5th Feb-
ruary at 5pm. Please leave the nomination form with whoever is on reception. If we have more than one nominee, we 

will be writing to you with details of the election process very soon.  

Visit from an Enfield School  

This week, we hosted a visit from the leadership team of a primary school in Enfield. They came to find out more about our cur-
riculum for history and geography. They spent some time observing lessons as well as speaking to some children and looking at 
their books. They were very impressed with what they saw and went back to their school with plenty of ideas. A special thank 

you to Pearl, Rosa, Dylan and Benji in year 6 for meeting with our visitors and talk so eloquently about our curriculum.  

Friends of South Harringay News 

 

We'll be hosting our Annual General Meeting on Friday 23 February at 1pm and EVERYONE is invited. At this online meeting 
you'll hear from our Treasurer (yr3 parent and all round superstar, Mariana) about funds raised to date, and Ian (Headteacher) 

will provide details on how the funds will be spent.  

We're also looking for new volunteers and a new Chair. So please join us. The meeting link will be circulated in advance.  

 

Bake Sale — 8 February  

Our Valentine's bake sale is sure to spread love before we break for half term. Please drop your bakes, 
shop-bought or homemade to the office on the day. Remember they must be vegetarian, no nuts or sesa-

me please.  

 

                             

 

Summer Fair — 15 June  

The best day of the year (after Christmas day of course) is taking place on Saturday 15 June. The school fair is an event not to be 
missed so get it booked into your diaries now! 

We're hoping lots of you will volunteer your time and donations once more, with details on how to get involved circulating 
soon.  

Coming soon this term 

- movie night dates for reception, year 1 and year 3  


